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To the Planning and Sustainability Commission:
 
I strongly urge the Planning and Sustainability Commission to keep the livability of the SE Belmont
Street neighborhood by zoning the 3300 - 3356 SE Belmont Street block CN1 (3 story maximum). I
am very opposed to a CN2 designation (5 story), which will ruin this historic block and negatively
impact the livability of this important and unique historic Portland neighborhood.
 
I am a long time resident of the Sunnyside neighborhood and live next to the block in question (915

SE 33rd Ave). This change in zoning and the proposed development on the block will fundamentally
alter the fabric of my neighborhood. Please reconsider this change in zoning.
 
Regards,
Zac Hathaway
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